
 

 

Announcements 
Thursday, September 25, 2025 

Red Day 
Good Morning, Arrowhead High School! 

 
 

• Please remember to pay attention to the location of your Resource classroom 
when you sign up. ALSO, you MUST check your Resource location in E-class 
every morning before school. There may be times a teacher may request to see 
you, and that will override your original sign-up. Please refresh your computers in 
the morning to see changes.   

 

• Warhawk Interact needs YOU to help us beat Ocon in our annual Football Food 
Drive this week! Bins will be in all classrooms for students to place donations in 
throughout the week. Today is the LAST day to donate. The school with the most 
donations will be announced at the varsity football game this Friday. AHS has 
been the reigning champ for three years now - help us get a four-peat!! 
 

• There is a Returning member Forensics Meeting today at North Campus, room 
122, Lab B, from 2:45-3:15 

 
 

• Would you like some Arrowhead gear? Maybe a basketball jersey? Maybe you 
would like some volleyball or basketball pants? What about a swim warmup 
jacket? You can purchase any of these items and many more at the South 
Campus Office, $3 or less for each piece.  We also have football jerseys for $10 
or less.  

 
Have a Triumphant Thursday! 


